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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
PROJECT:    CABRERA SUBDIVISION MODIFICATION 
PROJECT NO.:   18-24 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 17, BLOCK 2, LOT 31.2 & 31.3 
REVIEW DATE:   14 DECEMBER 2018 
MEETING DATE:   20 DECEMBER 2018 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:  TALCOTT ENGINEERING/CHARLES BROWN 

 
1. The Application is for modification of a 2003 subdivision which contained two driveways within 

an easement with independent access points to the County roadway, Fostertown Road.  
Based on a review of the topography the Applicant’s are now requesting a single driveway 
access point for both lots and a common driveway serving the lots.  The Applicant’s have filed 
a driveway easement with the County in 2017 which modified the easement approved on the 
original subdivision.  The Applicant’s are now before Board to get approval to file an amended 
subdivision map. 
 

2. County DPW comments on the driveway modification should be received. 
 

3. The original subdivision contained drainage improvements collecting runoff from the county 
roadway across the driveway on proposed Lot #31.2. 
 

4. A proposed swale is identified at the new 15 inch HDPE, which crosses both of the lots.  It 
appears that an easement for the swale as well as the drainage pipe may be required.  
Grading for the swale should be depicted as current topography would allow the discharge 
from the proposed pipe to cross the septic and reserve area. 
 

5. The original plan contained a proposed drainage easement to County of Orange which should 
be depicted on the plans. 
 

6. Mike Donnelly’s review of the easement and maintenance agreement is required. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
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Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 




































